
 
 

S E V E N  C O V E S  B A S S  C L U B  
L a k e  C o n r o e ,  T X  

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Aaron Slaten 
President  
880 CR 2175 
Shepherd, TX. 77371 
(281) 415-0126 
 
Jeff Melton 
Vice President 
23 Rockridge Drive 
Woodlands, TX. 77381 
(281) 639-4416 
 
Ned Westmoreland 
Secretary / Treasurer 
13343 Bluff View Dr. 
Willis, TX.  77318 
(832) 642-7538 
 
Mark Brenckman 
Tournament Director 
4811 Coopers Hawk Dr 
College Sta. Tx. 77845 
(936) 523-0041 
 
Ron Gunter 
Conservation Director 
11889 Nicholson Rd.  
Conroe, TX. 77303 
(936) 524-4413 
 
Robert Thierry 
Sargent at Arms 
13923 Emerald Forest Ct. 
Sugarland, TX 77498 
(832) 256-7211 
 

www.sevencovesbassclub.com 

Dear Community Business Leader: 
 
Seven Coves Bass Club will hold its 17th Annual Fall Bass Classic on October 
12, 2024. This charity event will again benefit the Kids Unlimited Foundation 
(KU), for which last year we raised $8,850.00. We work hard on the annual one-
day event held on Lake Conroe and have raised over $61,850 over the last 6 years 
with KU as our charity and over $108,850 for various charities over the last 16 
years, thanks to generous supporters like you. 

 
Kids Unlimited (kidsunlimited.org) was founded as a 501(c)(3) non-profit 
organization formed to benefit children stricken with cancer. This organization was 
founded with the hope to provide children a reprise from cancer and an opportunity 
to be free of the harsh treatment regimen. Through these efforts, Kids Unlimited 
joins over 250 families together for consistent family-oriented activities. 100% of the 
Fall Bass Classic proceeds will assist Kids Unlimited to raise funds for these 
activities. 

 
This event is comprised of an open bass fishing tournament and a concurrent 
raffle/auction, which is open to the public. We have the fishing tournament covered; 
however, we cannot be successful without your help. We would appreciate a kind 
donation of products, gift cards, services, or cash (check payable to SCBC or to 
Kids Unlimited). All net proceeds from the auction and raffle will go directly to Kids 
Unlimited (SCBC does not retain any profit), as well $25 of each fishing tournament 
entry fee. The remainder of the entry fee is for the angler prize payout. 

 
Donations of cash, goods, and or services valued at $250.00 or more will earn your 
business the distinction of “Title Sponsor.” This generous tax-deductible donation 
will be publicly acknowledged during promotional announcements in public flyers, 
on social media, on our website, and on event banners. We encourage you to visit 
the event at Stow-A-Way Marina on Lake Conroe, October 12th, where you will see 
your goodwill in action and can meet the Kids Unlimited Volunteers. 

 
To learn more about our group or our event, please visit our website at 
SevenCovesBassClub.com. You may also contact our Tournament Director, Mark 
Brenckman, at (936) 523-0041 or any Board Member for more information. 

 
Regards, 

 
Aaron Slaten, President 
Seven Coves Bass Club Fall Bass Classic - Kids Unlimited Team 

 
 


